

Cir/23/2022-23 7th October 2022

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

In furtherance to our philosophy that Great feedback is a critical to achieve excellence, we at Amanora School seek feedback to practice best performance management.

We are grateful for the parents who took time out to answer the **anonymous survey** launched. Nevertheless it is our earnest plea to all the parents to participate in larger numbers as these are collective efforts towards highlighting the best practices as well as focusing on areas requiring deeper attention.

We would like to share the outcomes of the survey and the steps taken with respect to the feedback received. **25% parents responded** to the survey. We are also thankful to **97% parents** who have said that their wards are happy to come to school. **97% parents** are satisfied with school operational matters. Of the parents who responded **90% parents** are satisfied with communication and support provided by school. We are pleased to announce that among the respondents **89% parents** are satisfied with health and safety measures taken at the school. **89% parents** are satisfied with academics in school.

Based on the class wise feedback that we received few parents are concerned as they are not able to view the monthly planners. I once again reiterate that monthly planners for all the grades are being uploaded on Never skip regularly. Classroom teaching is done based on these plans. While we take pride in the fact that our students are happy coming to school some of them are still struggling with the speed of completion of written work. This in turn impacts the notebook correction work negatively. Nevertheless a rigour towards completion of work focusing on individual students who needed special guidance has enabled us to arrest the problem to quite an extent. At this juncture I would also like to appreciate the support rendered by the parents towards this initiative.

School conducts variety of curricular and co-curricular grade specific activities. Students and parents are notified about these well in time through a diary note or through messages either on Neverskip or parent whats app groups. Parents may also view these on our Facebook and Instagram pages.

It has been our constant endeavour at Amanora School to seek feedback from our parents and work towards making our school a right choice for all stakeholders. Please seek prior appointment to meet the Director, Principal, Head Mistress, Coordinators (Academic and Administrative) and teachers and adhere to the timings allotted for the meeting. The appointments can be sought through diary notes or emails.

Our Academic Coordinators and Administrative staff can always be reached at the following email IDs.

Director: Ms. Meera Nair - director@amanoraschool.edu.in

Principal: Ms. Madulikka K Sharma - principal.as@amanoraschool.edu.in

Headmistress: Ms. Sujata Rathaur - hm@amanoraschool.edu.in



Admin Head: Mr. Vinayak Koparde - adminhead@amanoraschool.edu.in

Administrator: Mr. Mukesh Satpute - administrator@amanoraschool.edu.in

Accountant: Ms. Rohini Shirke - accountant@amanoraschool.edu.in

HSCP Coordinator: Ms. Seema Garg - hscp.coord@amanoraschool.edu.in

Admission Manager: Ms. Shraddha Shrivastava - admissions@amanoraschool.edu.in

Pre Primary Coordinator: Ms. Swati Biswas - ppcoord@amanoraschool.edu.in

Primary Coordinator (I to V): Ms. Sapna Kohli - prycoord@amanoraschool.edu.in

Middle School Coordinator (VItoVIII): Ms. Shllpa Tribhuwan - shilpa.tribhuwan@amanoraschool.edu.in

Senior School Coordinator (9 to 12): Ms. Amrita Gangwal - amrita.gangwal@amanoraschool.edu.in

We look forward to your support to ensure that Amanora School continues to provide academic excellence and a superior learning experience to our students. Every two months we shall release an anonymous survey for parents to share your feedback. We request you to kindly respond to the survey.

Looking forward to your kind cooperation and support.

Best regards,

For Amanora School

CBSE

AFF. No.
1130452

Ms. Madulikka K Sharma

Principal